
 
 

AAC Board of Directors – Meeting Highlights (unofficial) 
 

 
Highlights of the AAC Board meeting held on Thursday, December 12, 2019. 

 
1. Committees seeking regional representatives: 
 Discipline Committee – Representative from NS/NL.  All applicants can 

contact the AAC Administrator for information. 
 Standing Rules Committee – Representative from NB/PEI.  Please contact 

your Regional Director for information. 
 Junior Handler Committee – Seeking representatives from all Regions.  

Please contact your Regional Director for information. 
 Development Committee - Seeking representatives from all Regions.  

Please contact your Regional Director for information. 
 
2. Rule and Policy Updates: 
 Rulebook update supplement 8.1a approved.   

o Contains additions, changes and clarifications to rules.   Also, 
Information for two new classes - Grand Prix Standard (GPS) & Grand 
Prix Jumpers with Weaves (GPJ) and the titles that can be achieved.   

o The new classes can be included in trials starting July 1, 2020.   
o Detailed Information will be circulated in January 2020. 

 
3. As a result of Canada being permitted an increase in the number of allowable 

National Team competitors to attend the 2020 IFCS WAC event, Annie Vezina and 
her dog Mecson along with Julie Labossiere and her dog Calypso will move from 
being alternates and onto the AAC National Team going to Belgium.  
Congratulations! 

 
  

 
The next Board meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, January 15, 2020. 


